Teacher-Tralining Section
Health Education Division
AMERICAN ASSOCIATICON OF HEALTH, PHYSICAL EDUCATION
AND RECREATION

April 17; 1940

Dear Colleague

In times rast you have expressed your interest
in tihe 1lmproved training for teachers in health edu-
cation. Because of thilis interest. we would like to
call your attention to two meetings of the Teach:r-
fraining Section of the Health Education Division of
the A.A.H.P.E.R. on April 26 and 27. Both meetings
will be held 8t 9 o'eclock in the Stevens Hotel in
Chicago. Consult your program for the rooms.

The Fridey meeting will be devoted to & discussion
of the problems of health education thut teachers neet
in the field. This will be a discussion meeting cen-
tering around the needs of teachers. We hope there
will be @ realistic discussion of the needs that
teachers actually find. There will be no prepared
speeches. A number of 1individuals have been invited
t0 serve as resource people, but we are hopeful that
there will be wide participation from the entire group.

The Saturday meeting will be devoted to a considcra-
tion of the problems teachers meet in scx education.
Dr. Bertha Schafer of the Illinois Social Hygiene Asso-
clation will speak, Following her presentetion there
will be opportunity for discussion. This meeting is a

joint one with the Teacher-Training Section of the
Physical Education Division.

We hope you will attend both of these meetings

and contribute towards maeking them as profitable &s
possible.

Very sincerely,

ANITA D. LATON, Chailrman
Bureau of Educational gcseerch
in 8clence,
Teachers Cullege, Columbig Uniwer<i.v

MABEL E. RUGEN, Secretary
School of Education
University of Michigan, Ann Arbo>



